

## Village Hall User Feedback: Whimbleton's

---

From: Andrea Bristow (andreabristow232@gmail.com)

To: ali.tierney1@btinternet.com

Date: Tuesday, 26 February 2019 12:06 GMT

---

Ali,

Another from the Whimbleton's, Cathy Bartlett-Horwood.

Neil has sent me a very simple text message but it is actually covered in Sally and Cathy's emails.

I think this is it from the Whimbleton's but if anything further comes through then I will of course forward it on to you.

I'm anticipating a long meeting on Monday: I might need to dig out my flask!

Thanks Ali,

Andrea

Hi,

Feedback has been quite vocal. Sally has sent hers already, but I have forwarded it on to you as well.

I was chatting with James Woolam a couple of weeks ago and he mentioned the proposed plans for the Cricket club. He said he was going to contact Maria as there is a possibility that the cricket club can help with storage and possible even hose the billiard table which would help free up some space.

My thoughts are, if we really have exhausted all options for any grants or any type of funding, then rebuilding is not an option I guess. However, it will need doing at some point and is it worth throwing good money after bad.

As a user of the hall, the priorities need to be to make it safe and bring it up to a standard where people don't mind paying for the rental.